
 
 
 
Online Learning – Information for Students 
 
Unley High School is moving to online learning for all classes.  
Normal face to face classes will not run during the trial. This will enable all students to participate in 
schooling and help slow the spread of the COVID19 virus. 
 
 

What does Online Learning look like? 

 It may look different for everyone. Home Group will not be running until further notice. 

 Rather than you sitting in a physical classroom, you will now participate in the lesson in a virtual 

classroom. You may have classes that involve video conferencing eg Google Meets or Zoom. Some 

lessons may just involve the work posted on Google Classroom, whilst others may involve online chats 

with your class and teacher. 

 Teachers will communicate with students via Google Classroom, Daymap and/or Email.  

 Online lessons will occur during your normal scheduled classes as per your School Timetable. 

 Teachers are trialling new programs but Google Classroom/Daymap will remain the main programs.  

 Senior school students will complete most of their studies at home but some teachers may need to 

invite students back for practicals/trial exams/performances, which are paramount for SACE 

requirements (each will meet the distance and hand wash criteria). 

 VET Courses have been adjusted but are still taking place. Talk to your VET teacher. 

 Being a new system we will encounter issues along the way and will rely on students to inform us so 

we can fix them as quickly as possible. 

 Students must adhere to the latest social distancing guidelines both here and/or at home. 

 
What do you need to do? 

 Check your email regularly as messages and information will be sent to you from your 
teachers 

 You need to be ready for the start of each of your lessons. 

 If you are ill and cannot participate in the lesson, one of your parents/caregivers needs to let 
your teacher know via email. 

 You will need to log into Google Classroom (or another platform as directed by your teacher) 
at the start of each lesson. 

 Inform your teacher of any problems you are having accessing the online content during the 
lesson. 

 If you have questions or need clarification about the work, your online lesson timeslot is 
your opportunity to chat with your teacher. 

 You need to be responsible learners and engage in your lessons and submit work as required 
by your teacher or by the deadlines. 

 
Our Wellbeing team are available for you to contact during school hours either via email or phone: 
andrew.hall@uhs.sa.edu.au or alyce.spicer@uhs.sa.edu.au  or 8394 5400 
 
Any other issues or questions please contact your Year Level Manager 
 
 
This is a trial so thankyou for your support, understanding and potential feedback in making this a 
success. 
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